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September: 
22nd:  First Day of Autumn 
30th:  Monthly AM Assembly 
 
Oct: 
14th:  Report Cards 
 

SOS (Shield of Success) Tip:  Prepare your child to 

learn-Make sure your child gets a good night of 

sleep and starts the day with a nutritious breakfast.  

Having a consistent routine that includes a regular 

bedtime, prepping for the school day (e.g. bags and 

lunches packed, papers signed by parents), and 

time to unwind before bed helps your child to be 

alert and ready to learn all day.     

 

 

Greetings, 
 
I want to thank everyone for the wonderful turnout and support for Grandparents day.  You not only made 
Grandparents’ Day a huge success, but you also helped our library raise a lot of money through your 
participation in our book fair.  
  
I would also like to thank everyone for being so supportive and cooperative with our request to drop students 
off at the front door.  All the students are doing wonderfully when walking down to their class.  I would like to 
thank you all ahead of time for your continued cooperation in this matter as we strive to keep Anderson a safe 
and secure place for our students. 
  
Reminder:  If you pick up kids in 4th-6th grade car rider line, please continue to pick your children up there even 
if the older sibling has an activity they stay at school for such as basketball.   
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Brett J. Banker 

Superintendent 

 

Make Every Day Count:  Boost School Attendance. 

MAKE A PLAN: 

If your schedule or transportation situation makes 

getting your child to school a challenge, ask for 

assistance.  Make a carpool or transportation plan with 

other parents or family members. 

 

Parents/Guardians if you are interested in 
volunteering to cover classes on Tuesday's during 
data review team meetings contact Ru Daniels, 
Tara Smith, or Traci Warwick at extension 120 or 
121. 
More information about times and dates will be 
coming home in your student’s folder!! All help is 
much appreciated! 

 
Unless it is an emergency, transportation changes are 

not allowed after 2:30.   

Medicine will be administered to your child as needed 

when it has been provided by you.   

All visitors must check into the office and obtain a visitor 

badge before entering any of Anderson’s school 

buildings. 

Anderson’s annual Jump Rope for Heart service 

project for the American Heart Association started 

on Monday, September 12.  Our main event will be 

on Thursday September 29th during PE/Music 

classes.  (Don’t worry…we will be doing lots of 

jumping activities if your kiddo isn’t into jump 

roping yet)!  Thank you for allowing your child to 

participate in this vital service project to help 

people of all ages.  

 


